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US Forest Service

Holland Lake Expansion Project 61746

 

I became familiar with the Hollan Lake area many yers ago when Charles " Bud" Moore introduced myself and

many others to the beauty and wilderness of the Swan Valley. 

Holland Lake at present has an acceptable level of recreational activity.

 

Holland Lake would be for ever changed, in a negative way, if the proposed development is allowed to proceed. 

The expansion would have a negative impact on wildlife such as grizzly bear, mountain lions, and wolverines that

live in the nearby mountains and traverse near the lake. 

The increase traffic would adversely affect wildlife in this corridor.

Loons and other aquatic birds would be disturbed in their nesting activity due to increase traffic on the lake.

Even though the corporation plans water treatment facility upgrades, water quality will decrease in this pristine

lake.

The ripple effect the proposed development would affect much of the Seeley Lake to Condon corridor. This is

critical habitat for many forms of wildlife.

This project would be one more impact in the cumulative destruction of one of the great ecosystems in the

Northern Rockies.

The Utah firm will promise to be good citizens, stewards to the wildness of Holland Lake. 

The firm is interested in developing the area for profit for themselves at the expense of all Americans who benefit

from public lands.

Locals have been part of the stewardship of this beautiful place under the direction and responsibility of the US

Forest Service.

 

I strongly oppose the expansion project # 61746.

 

Dennis Lenzendorf

Retired Federal Employee


